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Note of a meeting of the Treasurer, Secretary and Paid Officer of Interlegal held on 15 April 2013 by telephone conference at 10.00 am (BST)
Present:
Emmanuel Reveillaud – Treasurer 

Jeremy Shulman – Secretary 
In attendance:
John Ansbro
	
	
	Action

	1.
	Apologies 

Christian Fischele, Miguel Neto
	

	
	
	

	2.
	The Website 

Christian and Miguel had responded positively to John’s proposal that we appoint our existing suppliers to refresh the website in accordance with John’s report.  Emmanuel and Jeremy agreed with this and even though this was not a full Executive Committee meeting. In view of the agreement of Christian and Miguel it was felt that John could proceed.   John would have a work programme agreed  in time for the General Meeting.     John felt that the new website would be up and running by September 2013.   It was John’s intention at the meeting in Venice to ask for a small group to be formed to support the project,  including him, Bill Blum, one member of the Executive Committee and others who can give language support. 
   
	John 

 John 

	3.
	Marketing
	

	
	
	

	
	1. President’s Report – John would liaise with Christian on this.    
2. Newsletter – Emmanuel would action his newsletter. 
3. Vice-President’s Newsletter – There was nothing to report.  
4/5. Marketing Committee  and Specialist Groups – John would liaise with Bill Blum on this and return to Jeremy as soon as possible so that Jeremy could put something in the papers which were due to go out on 19 April 2013. 


	 John
 Emmanuel
 John/
 Jeremy



	4.
	IBA Conference 

There was nothing to report. 


	

	5.
	New Members
	

	
	
	

	
	John had produced a report which he would up-date for Venice.

	 John 

	6.
	New Member Officer 
	

	
	There was nothing to report. 

	

	7.
	Finance
	

	
	Emmanuel had sent out all invoices. 

	

	8.
	Tenders
There was nothing to report.

	

	9.
	EuraAudit
	

	
	There was nothing to report. 

	

	10.
	Intellectual Property
It was reported that the Trade Marks were now registered in the name of Interlegal. 


	

	11.
	Infringement of Trade Mark

	

	
	Whether and how to instruct lawyers on the application for the new Trade Mark(s) in Columbia would be discussed at the General Meeting/next Executive Committee if earlier. 


	

	12.
	Database 
	

	
	John hoped to be able to report on this at the Venice meeting. 

	 John

	13.
	Referrals Register 
	

	
	John hoped to be able to report on this at Venice. 


	John

	14.

15.
	Mexico meeting 

It was reported that although the date was fixed for 10 to 14 October 2013, it probably was needed to be confirmed again as the Tourist Information which had come from Trevino Rivadeneyra stated that it was in November 2013.    Christian was clarifying this.

Date of next Executive Meeting 

	 Christian

	
	The date of the next Executive Committee meeting would take place on Thursday 20 June 2013 at 11.00 am Leeds time,  12 noon Geneva and Luxembourg time and [     ] am Brazil time. 

There would of course be a new Executive Committee in place by then. 

Suggestions for the agenda should be circulated to the President at least seven days before the meeting and copied to the Secretary.
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